
 

5th October 2021 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Reference: PGL Trip to Little Canada, Isle of Wight 

 

We are pleased to be able to offer your child the opportunity to take part in a school trip to 

Little Canada, Isle of Wight from Friday, 13th May 2022 to Monday, 16th May 2022. 

The trip will be organised through PGL Travel Ltd.  

 

What is a PGL Multi Activity Trip? 

It’s about having fun while taking part in all sorts of adventurous activities designed to help 

your child learn and develop new skills and really shine as an individual and as part of a 

team.   

For many children this may be their first experience of staying away from home without you. 

School and PGL staff will be on hand throughout to encourage, reassure and help, so that 

your child returns home even more confident and independent with a real sense of 

achievement. 

We have chosen to book with PGL because not only do they offer excellent value but they 

also have a reassuring 60 years of experience organising trips for schools. Their extremely 

high standards ensure that your child will be in safe hands. 

Visit the PGL website About (pgl.co.uk) to find out more about the company and the location 

we will be visiting.  

 

What does it cost? 

The cost per person is approximately £240 per person which can be paid in instalments 

prior to the trip.  Pupils who wish to take part will have a booking made with the tour operator, 

by the school, on their behalf and it is understood that all conditions of the booking are as 

laid down by the tour operator. For example, deposits are non-refundable once they have 

been forwarded to the tour operator, except for cancellation due to medical reasons, 

confirmed by a doctor.  

Insurance has been taken with PGL and we are currently finalising the travel arrangements. 

We have based the cost on the company’s estimated ferry prices in May 2022 and as soon 

as travel arrangements can be finalised and the numbers attending confirmed we will advise 

of any change this makes to the total cost. 

 

https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/school-trips/resources/parent-guide/about


 

The cost includes:  

• Return coach travel from school 

• Ferry crossing 

• A full daily programme of adventure activities 

• Fun evening entertainment 

• All meals and accommodation 

• Full comprehensive travel insurance (details available on the PGL website) 

 

There are no extras, however if you wish, you can provide a small amount of pocket  

money for your child to spend in the gift shop or choose the option of paying for bedding at 

a later date. 

 

What do I need to do next? 

If you would like your child to take part in this exciting trip, please log on to your child’s 

Eduspot account to pay the initial deposit of £30 by Friday 15th October. Please also tick to 

give your initial consent for your child to take part and your agreement to abide by the 

terms of conditions laid down by the tour operator. (Please note deposits are non-

refundable. Please refer to PGL Terms and Conditions for details of cancellation charges.) 

 

 

Further payments will be required as follows:- 

• Interim Payment 13 December 2021 £40.00  

 

• Final Balance 

 

18 March 2022 

                   

                   To be confirmed  

 
(Please note we will inform you should there be any changes to the total price and if necessary, we 
will credit any money back to your Eduspot account after the trip.) 
 

If you have any further questions or concerns regarding your child’s participation in the trip 

please don’t hesitate to contact us.  

 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

  
 

 
Mrs Bains and Miss Sutton 
Joint Acting Headteachers 

http://www.pgl.co.uk/Terms

